K.E.T.’s V.G. Vaze College of Arts, Science & Commerce
Mithagar Road, Mulund (East), Mumbai 400081

Notice for Identity Cards for 2018-19

Date: 11-July-2018

1) All the students of SY and TY (Aided Courses and Self Financing Courses)
who have lost their last year’s RFID cards are hereby instructed to apply for a new
RFID card for the current academic year 2018-19.

They should write an application addressed to ‘The Principal, V.G. Vaze
College’ stating that their previous year’s RFID card is lost and that they are
applying for a new one. The application has to be submitted in the Reference
Section (for Aided Courses) and in the SFC Section (for Self Financing Courses)
of the Library. The new RFID card will be charged Rs.100/- (Rupees One
Hundred Only). Last date: 16-July-2018.

2) Students of SY and TY (Aided Courses and Self Financing Courses): Newly
admitted (Outsider) students and students who had a drop last year, are hereby
instructed to enrol their names for a new RFID card in the library [Reference
Section (for Aided Courses) and in the SFC Section (for Self Finzfllcing Courses)|.
They should submit one recent colour Passport Size photograph for RFID card
enrolment. Last date: 16-July-2018.

All the above mentioned students should complete the formalities by the given date.
Those who fail to follow the instructions will face strict disciplinary action. Students
to note that Library will not be responsible for attendance or discipline related issues
arising due to students not following the procedures on time.
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